
 

 

 
  

  Indian Advance Pricing Agreement regime moves forward with signing 
of nine UAPAs by CBDT in July, 2018 

 
 
The Central Board of Direct Taxes (CBDT) has entered into nine more Unilateral Advance Pricing 
Agreements (UAPAs) during the month of July, 2018. With the signing of these Agreements, the total 
number of APAs entered into by the CBDT has gone up to 232, which includes 20 Bilateral Advance Pricing 
Agreements (BAPAs). 
 
The UAPAs entered into during this month pertain to various sectors and sub-sectors of the economy like 
manufacturing, engineering, media, irrigation, education, healthcare, telecommunications, industrial gases, 
pharmaceuticals, etc. and cover international transactions including software development service, 
manufacturing and sale of engineering good, import of raw materials, payment of royalty and AMP, among 
others. 
 
Complex issues like capacity utilization adjustment; treatment of AMP expenses etc. have been carefully 
examined and resolved in some of these agreements. Thus, the APA Scheme continues to make good 
progress, gaining maturity over the passage of time. It reflects the Government’s commitment towards 
fostering a non-adversarial tax regime. 
 
Please contact for any query related to this mail to Ms. Shivani Mehrotra, Research Associate at 



 

 
 

 
 
 

shivani.mehrotra@phdcci.in with a cc to Dr. S P Sharma, Chief Economist at spsharma@phdcci.in and Ms. 
Surbhi Sharma,  Associate Economist  at surbhi@phdcci.in , PHD Chamber of Commerce & Industry.  
 
Warm regards, 
 
Dr. S P Sharma 
Chief Economist  
------------------------------------------------ 
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry 
PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area 
August Kranti Marg, New Delhi-110016 
Ph.: + 91-11-26863801-04, 49545454  
Fax: +91- 26855450, 49545451 
Email: spsharma@phdcci.in  
Website: www.phdcci.in 
 

 

 
 

   
 

 


